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;

Mr. Wm. Michael Tomlinson
President / Chief Executive Officer"

Taylor Hospital
175 East Chester Pike

i Ridley Park, PA 19078-2286
!

SUBJECT: INSPECTION N0. 030-17757/96-001

Dear Mr. Tomlinson:

This letters refers to your June 27 and July 29, 1996 correspondence, in
response to our letter dated June 25, 1996. '

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented ;

in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-17757
License No. 37-16507-02

cc:
Patricia Saluk, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
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